
NOTICE TO ANSLEY WATER USERS……The Village of Ansley will start chlorination of the 
water system on Monday, May 6, 2024. In addition to this being a preventative safety 
measure, there have been recent repairs on water mains and chlorination is a follow up 
procedure to that work. This will last for one week and it may not be noticeable to most 
people. This will only affect the lower elevation parts of town. 


